
                                  Religious Education Curriculum Map                                   

Christian Focus shown in blue 

 Autumn Term 
 

Spring Term 
 

Summer Term 

Reception UC 
God/Creation 

F1 
D.Deeper Unit 

How can we 
care for the 

world? 
Creation DD 

UC Incarnation F2 
D.Deeper  Unit 

Why are we unique 
and precious? 

UC Incarnation 
F2 

Core Unit 
Why do 

Christians 
perform Nativity 

plays? 

UC Salvation F3 
D.Deeper  Unit 

How can we help 
others when we need 

it? 

UC Salvation F3 
Core Unit 

Why do Christians put a 
cross in an Easter 

Garden? 

Buildings of faith 
What makes some 

places sacred to 
believers? 

Stories and Holy Books 
Why are religious 
stories special to 

believers? 

Class 1 UC Creation 1.2 
Core Unit 

Who made the 
world? 

 

UC God 1.1 
Core Unit 

What do Christians 
believe God is like? 
Parables of the Lost 

UC Incarnation 
1.3 

Core Unit 
Why does 
Christmas 
matter to 

Christians? 
Luke’s gospel 

UC Gospel 1.4 
Core Unit 

What is the good new 
Jesus brings? 

Matthew, the Tax 
Collector 

UC Salvation 1.5 
Core Unit 

Why does Easter matter 
to Christians? 

EP Judaism  
Mitzvot 

Why is learning to do 
good deeds important 

to Jewish people? 

EP Islam 
Allah 

How do some  
Muslims show  

Allah is  
compassionate  
and merciful? 

Class 2 UC Creation 1.2 
D.Deeper Unit 
Who made the 

world? 
 

UC God 1.1 
D.Deeper Unit 

What do Christians 
believe God is like? 
Jonah the big fish 

UC Incarnation 
1.3 

D.Deeper Unit 
Why does 
Christmas 
matter to 

Christians? 
Matthew’s 

gospel 

UC Gospel1.4 
D.Deeper Unit 

What is the good new 
Jesus brings? 
Lord’s Prayer 

10 Lepers 

UC Salvation 1.5 
D.Deeper Unit 

Why does Easter matter 
to Christians? 

EP Judaism  
Torah 

Why is the Torah  
such a joy for the  

Jewish community? 

EP Islam 
Submission 
How does a  

Muslim show their  
submission and 

obedience to  
Allah? 



Class 3 UC Creation 
2A.1 

Core Unit 
What do 

Christians learn 
from the 

Creation story? 

UC People of God 
2A.2 

Core Unit 
What is it like to 

follow God? 
Noah 

UC 
Incarnation/God 

2A.3 
Core Unit 

What is the 
Trinity? 
Baptism 

UC Gospel 
2A.4 

Core Unit 
What kind of world did 

Jesus want? 
Fishers of Men 

UC Salvation 2A.5 
Core Unit 

Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died Good 

Friday? 

EP Judaism 
Covenant 

What symbols and  
stories help Jewish  
people remember  

their covenant with  
God? 

EP Hinduism 
Karma 

Why do Hindus  
want to collect  
good karma? 

Class 4 UC Creation 
2A.1 

D.Deeper Unit 
What do 

Christians learn 
from the 

Creation story? 
Adam and Eve 

 

UC People of God 
2A.2 

D.Deeper Unit 
What is it like to 

follow God? 
Abraham 

 

UC 
Incarnation/God 

2A.3 
D.Deeper Unit 

What is the 
Trinity? 
John 1 

UC Gospel 
2A.4 

D.Deeper Unit 
What kind of world did 

Jesus want? 
Parables 

Good Samaritan 
Pharisee and Tax 

Collector 

UC Salvation 2A.5 
D.Deeper Unit 

Why do Christians call 
the day Jesus died Good 

Friday? 

EP Islam 
Prophet 

Why do Muslims  
call Muhammad  
the ‘seal of the  

prophets’? 

EP Sikhism 
Dark and light 
How does the  

teaching of the gurus 
move Sikhs from  

dark to light? 
(including World Faith 
Tour School Trip to a 
Gudwara, Mosque & 

Church in Bedford) 

Class 5 UC Creation 2B.2 
Core Unit 

Creation and Science. 
Conflicting and 
Complementary 

UC Incarnation 2B.4 
Core Unit 

Was Jesus the Messiah? 
Prophecy and Evidence 

UC Gospel 2B.5 
Core Unit 

What would Jesus do? 

UC Salvation 2B.6 
Core Unit 

What did Jesus do to 
save human beings? 

EP Buddhism 
Enlightenment 

How did Buddha  
teach his followers to  
find enlightenment? 

EP Humanism 
Why do Humanists  
say happiness is the  

goal of life? 

Class 6 UC Creation 2B.2 
D.Deeper Unit Creation 

and Science. Conflicting and 
Complementary 

UC Incarnation 2B.4 
D.Deeper Unit 

Was Jesus the Messiah? 
Transfiguration  

UC Gospel 2B.5 
D.Deeper Unit 

What would Jesus do? 

UC Salvation 2B.7 
What difference does 
the resurrection make 

to Christians? 

EP Islam 
Qur’an 

What does the  
Qur’an reveal 

about Allah and  
his guidance? 

Multi Faith Unit 
Faith through Art 

How do people express 
their faith through the 

arts? 
NATRE Spirited Arts 

Competition 

Enrichment Days: Vision and Values (10hrs), Festivals of Light (5hrs), Kingdom of God (5hrs),  

Christianity as a Global, Lived faith (5hrs) 


